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All information contained in this communication is accurate at the time of distribution however works and dates are subject to change 

due to circumstances outside of Sunshine Coast Council’s control. 

 

Brisbane Road Upgrade Project  
Stages 2 and 3, Mooloolaba Transport Corridor Upgrade, Mooloolaba 

 Concrete driveway construction  

 6am Thursday 24 November to 7am Monday 28 November, 2022 inclusive            

(weather permitting) 

 Mooloolaba Junction Convenience Centre, 3 Tarcoola Avenue, Mooloolaba

 Temporary changes to traffic conditions access. Access via Kapala Street only (day 

and night).   
 

 

Construction Update 

As part of the Brisbane Road Upgrade project 
new pedestrian pathways are being constructed. 
In some cases these pathways intersect 
driveways meaning new driveways must also be 
constructed. 

The Mooloolaba Junction Convenience Centre is 
one such case, with the Tarcoola Avenue 
driveway requiring reconstruction. 

On Thursday 24 and Friday 25 November the 
new driveway section concrete will be poured. It 
will then require two days to cure (dry and 
harden).  

These works have been brought forward in the 
program to take place before the peak holiday 
season to help support local businesses. 

We have provided this notice to allow 
businesses to communicate this information to 
customers/clients/patients where possible. 

The construction contractor will liaise with waste 
collection contractors to ensure bins are 
accessible. Please leave bins in their usual 
positions.  

Changes to traffic conditions 

From 6am Thursday 24 to 6am Monday 28 
November (inclusive), vehicle access to the 
Convenience Centre will be via the Kapala 
Street entry only. Tarcoola Avenue access will 
be reopened by 7am Monday 28 November, 
after the concrete has cured. 

Signage will be in place to redirect motorists 
from the Tarcoola Avenue access to the Kapala 
Street access.  
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Large vehicles will be on site, including concrete 
trucks.  Intermittent construction noise is to be 
expected on the Thursday and Friday during 
works. 

Pedestrian access will remain available to the 
Centre at all times. 

Register for project updates and/or 
contact the project team 

To register for construction updates, email your 
details to mtcu@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au  

For further information, you can contact the project 
team on 1800 531 597 (during office hours, 
Monday to Friday 8.30am – 5pm) or email 
mtcu@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au 

For further information about this 
project, please visit the website at: 
www.sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au  

 

 

Figure 1  Driveway construction and access  
6am Thursday 24 November to 7am Monday 28 November, 2022 inclusive  
(weather permitting) 
 


